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Dear West Park Families 
 
This half term has absolutely flown by with a number of activities and events taking place across 
the school.  A particular high last week was our drumming performance when myself and over 
400 pupils were awestruck by the musical talent that is evident across our school.  A big thank you 
to our music department who co-ordinated this work and are now planning the Westfest 
extravaganza at the end of term. 
 
Our Year 11 are now halfway through their final exam period and we are all incredibly impressed 
with how they have engaged with both the revision sessions and the exams themselves.  I am very 
proud that we have been able to provide a bespoke revision timetable to this year group and I 
have no doubt that this will maximise their opportunity to achieve the best grades possible. 
 
Over half term we have the pleasure of celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  I do hope that 
this provides you with additional time to catch up with family and friends over a Victoria sponge 
and a glass of Ribena…. or something similar.  I look forward to welcoming you all to the school on 
Saturday 11th June for our Queen’s Jubilee/Birthday Bash.  This will be an epic event with 
businesses and groups from across the community coming together on a grand scale. The event 
will run from 11 a.m. until 4 p.m. on the upper school field accessed via the Park Road entrance.  
Please note there will be disabled parking only. 
 
All pupils will be provided with a Queen’s Platinum Jubilee memorial keyring.  This will act as a 
unique keepsake of this memorable event.  A huge thank you to our friends at the Spondon 
branch of the Royal British Legion who have provided the keyrings for our school. 
 
I wish you all a wonderful half term and Queen’s Jubilee and look forward to seeing a large 
number of you on Saturday 11th June.  We may even stretch to an impromptu Ceilidh if time 
allows. 
 
Take care and see you soon. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


